
Steelhead Report Card Dashboard 
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 
1. Why is data displayed when I have not selected any filters? 

 

All data contained in the Dashboard is displayed by default. Once a filter is 

selected, the data windows will update based on the applied filters. 

 

2. Why are there blank columns on the chart after filtering? 

 

All data in the Dashboard is sourced directly from Steelhead Report Cards 

returned by anglers. A blank column indicates there are no data points for that 

metric. Some location codes have minimal reported fishing effort and may 

have additional seasonal closures or other factors that contribute to lack of 

data points. 

 

3. Why am I unable to reset the filters for Location Code, Year, or Month?  

 

There are two ways to filter data on the Dashboard. The first method is to use 

the drop-down filters at the top of the dashboard (recommended). The 

alternate method is to manually filter by clicking on a data column in a data 

window. When using the second method, the filter can be cleared by clicking 

on the data column that was previously selected.   

  

4. Why is the river or waterbody where I fish for steelhead not listed on the map? 

 

The Dashboard map only lists major and/or popular waters for each location 

code. Please refer to the latest Freshwater and Supplemental Fishing 

Regulations for district or stream specific regulations.  

 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/Regulations 

 

5. How often will the Dashboard data be updated? 

 

The Dashboard data will be updated annually after the close of the reporting 

period. Dashboard data can be downloaded from ArcGIS Online – click on the 

“Download Dashboard Data” link, then click on the “Export Data” button to 

choose a format. 

 

6. Who can I contact for additional questions regarding the Dashboard or the 

Steelhead Report Card? 

 

For questions or additional information email SHcard@wildlife.ca.gov 

 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/Regulations
mailto:SHcard@wildlife.ca.gov

